
DPCDSB Parent/Guardian Community: NEW Math + Coding Engagement Workshop! 

 

Join Lisa Buczek, Coordinator of Technology 

Enabled Learning, and Maria Riverso, K-8 

Mathematics Consultant, as they LIVESTREAM to 

introduce and explore the exciting world of Math + 

Coding in Grades 1-8. Lisa and Maria invite you to 

attend this workshop on either June 8 or June 10, 

2021.  
 

 

The release of the new Mathematics Curriculum in 2020 added a focus on coding as a tool to 
represent math situations dynamically. Coding helps students become creative and critical 
thinkers capable of navigating the NEW digital world through the development of the Ontario 
Catholic School Graduate Expectations and the Global Competencies. This engagement 
workshop will help you learn more about coding in math and highlight ways to support your 
child(ren) at home. 

Topics will include: 
 What is coding and why it is important 
 A demonstration of Math + Coding activities across grades 
 Ideas to support the building of coding skills at home 

 

Session Dates: Time: Google Live Stream Link: 

Tuesday, June 
8th, 2021 

7:00-8:00 p.m. https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/1ae69658-
1965-4a17-90b4-756addc9cca4 

Thursday, June 
10th, 2021  

7:00-8:00 p.m. https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/b5976952-
6c73-4c45-9964-03d609da8d17 

 

Please Note: In order to join and access the LIVESTREAM links above, you will need to use your 
child’s Dufferin Peel Google login information (studentnumber@educ.dpcdsb.org and password). 
These workshops are only open to Dufferin-Peel Google accounts.  
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